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If you should have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to reach
WWW.SHEEHAN.COM me at the number above. Please note that I have copied PSNH’s counsel of record.

Many thanks.

Enclosure

Cc: Robert C. Cheney, Esquire (with enclosure)
Matthew J. Fossum, Esquire (matthew.fossum@nu.com) (with enclosure)
Susan Chamberlin (susan.chamberlin~oca.nh.gov) (with enclosure)

Writer’s Direct Dial:
(603) 627-8223

ccole@sheehan.com

July 11, 2013

By Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

,~£~iPI
~‘-‘~ ~JjiSjf

~ ,O’)~h~

Re: PNE Energy Supply, EEC v. Public Service Company of New Hampshire
HANOVER

2 MAPLE STREET Dear Ms. Howland:
HANOVER, NH

I have enclosed an Original and six copies of the Complainant PNE Energy
Supply, LLC’s response, pursuant to Puc Rule 204.04(a), to the July 8, 2013
submission of Public Service Company of New Hampshire in response to PNE
Energy’s Complaint dated June 21, 2013.

Christopher Cole


